
 

VP Racing and Michelin Raceway Road Atlanta Hurricane Relief Update 

San Antonio, TX (October 16, 2024) – VP Racing Fuels, Inc., the global leader in 
performance fuels, lubricants, and additives, and Michelin Raceway Road Atlanta provided 
an update today on their hurricane relief programs from this past weekend during Petit Le 
Mans. Amidst the excitement of IMSA's world-class racing and the dedication of the world's 
largest VP Mad Scientist® bobblehead, generous fans of racing came through for hurricane 
victims in need. 

"Last week, VP Racing and its employees began delivering our much-needed small engine 
fuel and containers to first responders and victims of the hurricanes that have ravaged so 
many," said Alan Cerwick, President & CEO of VP Racing. "Working with Samaritan's Purse®, 
we increased our efforts over the weekend, collecting money donations for the 
humanitarian organization's relief effort outreach at Michelin Raceway and online, and we 
will continue." 

To see the full release with graphics visit VPRacingFuels.com 
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